Week commencing 27th April 2020

Dear Eagles and Eagle families!

We hope you are well and keeping busy during this unusual time. Mrs Bray and Mrs Gill have put some work together for you to continue what we have been learning in class.

This week’s SPAG (Spelling, Punctuation And Grammar) work focusses on getting completely secure with where full stops need to go in order for a sentence to make sense; then we move on to looking at adverbs, subordinate clauses, parenthesis and speech.  There are 5 tasks to do – you could do one each day or blitz through them in one whole day or do them when the mood takes you BUT they need to be done in order as each one builds upon the work from before. Next week’s work continues from this.

The RE focusses on the resurrection of Jesus – we will be looking at the Gospels from Matthew, Mark, Luke and John and then having lots of fun by getting creative to show a resurrection scene. We’d love to see photos of your Lego / Playmobile / nature resurrection creations! Next week’s work look’s at the disciple Thomas and how he was affected by the resurrection.

Please put photos of your work on the Eagles Unit section of the Facebook page so that we can see what you’ve been up to and give you lots of praise and encouragement!
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Mrs Bray and Mrs Gill 


